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September 21, 1964

“l.‘. O,v Willal‘d wr
Court House Building
Halifex, Virginia

Dear My, Greer:

Your letter of September 18, regarding the Houser #2 H, D, Lauver well located
gmmm,&etmu,mvm,msem,umwm-
ged,

We vere advised on September 14, 1964, by Mr, ¥, H, Tyler, that the well was
closed in and would be ebandomed in the near future, We, subsequently, ree-
m&m.m«wmmwmrmammmmtmuum
well was ebandoned by October 10, 1964, the bond posted by Allison, Ine,, it
would have to be replaced by ome posted by Houser Drilling.

I hope this information will be of velue and if we cen be of further assistance
please contact us,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Williaw R, Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:1f



